
Video – Indonesia Forum 30th
Anniversary – The Future of the
Study of Indonesia in Australia
In  commemorating  its  30th  anniversary,  the  Indonesia  Forum  held  a  panel
discussion on Friday 3 December 2021 exploring Australia’s capability within and
outside academia to engage with and study Indonesia at a time when this capacity is
under increasing pressure. The panel considered why this capacity is important and
what  steps  are  needed  to  ensure  a  deepening  of  mutual  understanding  and
strengthened relationships between Australia and Indonesia in a variety of fields.

The recorded video from the event can be watched below.
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